
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 
LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 

 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION 
AUGUST 7, 2018 AGENDA 

 
Subject: 
 
A contract with Terracon 
Consultants, Inc., for partial 
final closure of Cell 4 of the 
Class 1 Landfill. 
 
 
Submitted By: 
 
Public Works Department 
 

Action Required: 
 

  Ordinance 
√ Resolution 

 

Approved By: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bruce T. Moore 
 City Manager 

   
SYNOPSIS Authorizes the City Manager to enter into a contract with 

Terracon Consultants, Inc., for engineering design, 
development of bid specs, assistance with bidding 
processes, review of vendor submittals, provide Quality 
Control Assurance, and submission all required 
certifications to ADEQ for partial final closure of the eastern 
slope of Cell 4 of the Class 1 Landfill.   
 

FISCAL IMPACT Total cost of this contract will be $112,642.00, and funds for 
this contract are in the Solid Waste Disposal Account No. 
603120-63390. 
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

BACKGROUND 
 

This contract will cover cost of all engineering-related 
services for partial closure of Cell 4 of the Class 1 Landfill.  
There will be no future filling in this area and it now needs 
final cover to meet State Regulations and help with 
stormwater run-off issues.  This vendor was selected by an 
Internal Selection Committee. 
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